

Student: _____

Date: _____

TEST UNITS 5 & 6Prof. Lic.
Cinthia Herrera**1 Listen and choose the words you hear.**

- | | | | |
|---------|------|---------|-----|
| 1. main | man | 6. set | sit |
| 2. sit | seat | 7. nut | not |
| 3. not | note | 8. cot | cut |
| 4. hat | hate | 9. read | red |
| 5. coat | cot | 10. mat | met |

2 Listen and choose the tense of the verb you hear.

- | | |
|-------------------|--------------------|
| 1. present / past | 6. present / past |
| 2. present / past | 7. present / past |
| 3. present / past | 8. present / past |
| 4. present / past | 9. present / past |
| 5. present / past | 10. present / past |

3 Listen to Elodie talking about her life. Look at the events and write PAST or PRESENT.

- | | | | |
|---------------------|-------|---------------------------|-------|
| Study at university | _____ | Want to go back to France | _____ |
| Travel to Jakarta | _____ | Work in a travel agent | _____ |
| Work in a theatre | _____ | | |

4 Complete the text with the words in the box.

BAKER'S
BUTCHER'S
CASH
DISCOUNT
NEWSAGENT'S
ONLINE
RETURN
SALES
SPEND
SHOPPING CENTRE

I usually shop for clothes ¹_____ because I can do it from my house. I go shopping in my local town every Saturday morning. I go to the ²_____ to buy bread and the ³_____ to buy meat. There is a large ⁴_____ near the town with lots of different shops. I sometimes buy clothes there in the ⁵_____ because they are cheap. Also it's easy to ⁶_____ something I don't like and I can get a ⁷_____ in some shops there because I'm a student. I don't like to ⁸_____ a lot of money. I buy milk and magazines from a ⁹_____ near my house. I pay for them with ¹⁰_____ because they don't take credit cards.

5 Choose the correct word: ADJECTIVE or ADVERB.

- | | |
|---|--|
| 1. Dad is a good driver. He drives careful / carefully . | 5. I like running but I can't run very fast / fastly . |
| 2. Susan lives in a very quiet / quietly village. | 6. Mario can't speak German fluent / fluently . |
| 3. The city can be dangerous / dangerously for people on bicycles. | 7. My brothers can play football very good / well . |
| 4. Well done, all your answers are correct / correctly . | 8. I can't understand my teacher because she speaks quick / quickly . |

6 Complete the conversation with CAN/CAN'T/COULD/COULDN'T.

Denis What was your city like in the past, Stefan?

Stefan When I was young, children ¹_____ play in the park more often. And they ²_____ walk to school because there was less traffic. But shopping was more difficult. People needed to carry cash because they ³_____ buy things with a credit card.

Denis And is life different now?

Stefan Oh yes, it's very different. Now things are much easier. You ⁴_____ shop online and buy many things in the supermarket. But you ⁵_____ travel around the place very quickly because there is so much traffic.

7 PRESENT SIMPLE or PRESENT CONTINUOUS? Choose the correct option.

1. **Kate:** What's on TV, John?
John: I'm **watching** / I **watch** the tennis.
2. I **eat** / I'm **eating** salad for lunch every day.
3. It's hot so Juan **is wearing** / **wears** a T-shirt and shorts today.
4. **Janette:** Where are the children?
Robert: They're **playing** / They **play** football in the garden.
5. At the weekends, I **spend** / I'm **spending** time playing computer games and going to the gym.
6. **Farouk:** What **do you do** / **are you doing**?
Abdi: Some homework for my English class.
7. They're on holiday so they **aren't working** / **don't work**.
8. Novak **wears** / **is wearing** a suit to work every day.

8 Choose the correct answer TIME EXPRESSION from the options.

1. I was at my friend's house for dinner **the last night** / **last night**.
2. I was still at school **at 2008** / **in 2008**.
3. My sister was in Paris **in last December** / **last December**.
4. Trudi was at work **at 2.00 p.m. yesterday** / **in 2.00 p.m. yesterday**.
5. My brother was born **five years ago** / **ago five years**.
6. I'm thirty-three now so I finished university **about ten years ago** / **in ten years ago**.
7. I passed my driving test **in 1999** / **last 1999**.
8. The last time I watched a film was **two weeks ago** / **in last two weeks**.
9. I visited the Amalfi coast **the last summer** / **last summer**.
10. Computers started to change the world **in the 20th century** / **last 20th century**.

9 Complete the conversation with WAS / WASN'T / WERE / WEREN'T.

- Liu** Hi Susie. How are you?
Susie I'm fine, thanks.
Liu Where ¹ _____ you last night, Susie?
Susie I ² _____ at the cinema.
Liu ³ _____ Rami and Sasha with you?
Susie No, they ⁴ _____. They ⁵ _____ at Jemma's party. ⁶ _____ you at Jemma's party too?
Liu No, I ⁷ _____. I ⁸ _____ at my parents' house last night. My dad cooked his favourite meal, a big chicken curry with lots of rice, so we ⁹ _____ very full afterwards. I stayed until midnight so I ¹⁰ _____ tired when I got home.

10 Complete the sentences with the PAST SIMPLE form of the verbs in the box.

1. Last week I _____ a competition to win a car.
2. We always _____ our cousins in the summer holidays when I was at school.
3. My parents _____ from the city to the countryside when I was born.
4. I _____ for a computer company for many years before I retired.
5. My daughter _____ a letter to her friend in Mexico.
6. I _____ Indian food for the first time yesterday.
7. I _____ a phone call from my bank manager this morning.
8. My friend and I _____ to the beach every day on holiday.
9. My wife _____ at me last night. It was her birthday and I totally forgot about it!
10. I _____ for a very long time at the bus stop.

cook
enter
move
post
receive
shout
visit
wait
walk
work

- 11 Read the text and complete the sentences with no more than three words or a year from the text.

The Lady with the Lamp

Florence Nightingale was born in Italy in 1820. She was from a rich family. When she was just one year old, her family moved to England. Her life changed when she met a man called Sidney Herbert. Most women at that time were wives and mothers, but Florence wanted to look after the sick, so with his help, she decided to become a nurse. Sidney was an important man in the British government and he asked Florence to go to the war in Crimea by the Black Sea and help the sick soldiers. Florence arrived there in 1854 and started to work in a hospital. She worked for twenty hours a day. She cleaned the hospital, cooked food and cared for the sick men.

At night, Florence talked to the men and wrote letters for them when they were too sick to write themselves. She carried a lamp at night so newspapers back in the UK called her 'The Lady with the Lamp'. Florence returned to the UK in 1856 and met the Queen. People were very pleased with her work and many gave her money, so in 1860, she started a school for nurses. Her teaching helped many nurses and improved hospitals all over the world.

1. Where did Florence Nightingale's family go when she was very young? _____ (one word)

2. Who helped her decide to be a nurse? _____ (two words)

3. When did she go to Crimea? _____ (year)

4. Who did Florence meet after the war? _____ (two words)

5. What did she do in 1860? _____ (three words)